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Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller 
 

 

AM/LH 
 
14 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Comic Relief 
 
Friday 17 March is Comic Relief Day.  We will be holding a non-uniform day with the children able 
to bring in Red Noses if they wish.  We will not be collecting money in but if you feel you would like 
to contribute please do so directly via their website www.comicrelief.com 
 
Book Fair 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported our Book Fair last week.  We raised a total of £554.28.  
School receives £217.71 as commission which will be spent on books to be used in class. 
 
Packed Lunch Drinks and Water Bottles 
 
Just as a reminder that we follow the governments School Food Standards.  After several 
questions, I would like to clarify what drinks can and cannot be brought in as part of packed 
lunches and in water bottles. 
 

PERMITTED under School Food Standards NOT PERMITTED under School Food Standards 

• Water, plain or flavoured (still or 
carbonated 

• Anything not in the permitted list 
including  

• Fruit or vegetable juice  

• Combination mix of fruit or vegetable 
juice with plain water 

– energy drinks of any type, fizzy drinks eg 
coke, diet coke, fanta etc, hot drinks 

• Plain soya, rice or oat drinks enriched 
with calcium 

 

• Lower fat milk/lactose reduced milk  

• Diluted sugar free juice/squash  

• Plain or flavoured fermented milk drinks 
(eg yoghurt drinks) with less than 5% 
added sugar 

 

  

 
Fresh cooled drinking water is available to refill drink bottles throughout the day. 
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Community Groups 
 
We currently have some surplus furniture which we would like to go to a useful home.  If anyone is 
aware of any groups who may need some of the following furniture: 

- School tables (Year 5 & 6 size) 
- Chairs (Year 5 & 6 size) 
- Filing cabinets (wooden and metal) 

 
In addition to the furniture we also have a spare upright piano available. 
 
All furniture and the piano are available for a small donation to the school fund and must be 
collected. 
 
For more information please contact our School Business Manager Sara Atkinson on 
sara.atkinson@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Admin@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk/
mailto:sara.atkinson@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk

